
 

Attention: Distribution of leaflets and petitioning activities by external organisations  

 

6 March 2014 

 

To students at the College of Arts and Sciences 

 

Student Support Division 

College of Arts and Sciences  

 

On Tuesday 4 March 2014, a non-university related organisation was distributing 

leaflets and collecting signatures outside the Komaba Communication Plaza. Previous 

to this, this organisation has been making a number of unauthorised entries into the 

campus and engaging in similar activities, and on each occasion, has been ordered to 

leave.  

Such incidents are likely to continue in the future, so please be alert, and refrain from 

disclosing any personal information such as your email address. Furthermore, if you see 

any non-university organisation handing out leaflets or collecting signatures on campus, 

please inform the university at once. The contact details are as follows.  

 

◆Emergency Contact◆ 

<Weekdays> Student Support Division (Administration Building 1F Window 8) 

 TEL：03-5454-6074  

<Night time and holidays> Gatehouse (Main Gate) TEL：03-5454-6666 

 


